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Traffic pattern changes on 112 Avenue for bridge foundation and 
roadway construction 
 January 6, 2022 

Starting next week, FCP will implement traffic pattern changes on 112 Avenue between Highway 17 and 124 Street. These 

changes are required for ongoing bridge foundation and roadway work in this area.  

FCP will install two temporary traffic signals – one on 112 Avenue and a second on 111a Avenue (as shown on the diagram below). 

Single lane alternating traffic will be in effect for the section that goes under the existing bridge, and a temporary sidewalk will be 

implemented (as shown in green).  

The temporary traffic signals and 

sidewalk will be in place for 

approximately one year to ensure 

the safety of pedestrians, cyclists, 

and drivers while work is 

underway.   

Traffic control personnel will be on 

site to assist when necessary, and 

access to the business driveways 

along 112 Avenue will be 

maintained at all times.  

Construction of the new 

pedestrian sidewalk on the east 

side of 112 Avenue is expected to 

begin in late January. While work 

is underway on 112 Avenue, all 

business customers should use the 

temporary parking lot off of 112a 

Avenue as on-street parking near 

the work area will be restricted.  
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What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting in January 2022 and continuing                         
into 2023. 

 

Hours of Work 
Work in the area will take place Monday 
to Saturday from 7:00 a.m. – 10:00 p.m.  

General construction activities will occur 
24 hours a day, seven days a week. 

 

Traffic  
Temporary single lane alternating traffic will be 
implemented for the section 112 Avenue and 111a 
Avenue that goes under the existing bridge. Traffic 
control personnel will be on site to direct traffic, 
pedestrians, and cyclists when required. All traffic 
pattern changes will be well-signed. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby businesses will hear some noise 
from crews and equipment while work is 
underway. Drivers may experience short 
temporary delays resulting from the 
traffic signals.  

 

Communication with the businesses along 112 Avenue is ongoing, and additional notification will be provided in advance of 

specific construction activities and traffic impacts. 

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149.  

For more information about bridge foundation construction in the area, please click here.  
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